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			NEA NI is offering Free Domestic Energy Efficiency training to frontline workers in housing, health and community and voluntary
groups within the Belfast area







	 










				 

			NEA are concerned that the ‘perfect storm’ of higher energy prices, reduced incomes, and leaky, inefficient housing could put many households in Northern Ireland at increased risk of fuel poverty this coming winter. As wholesale energy prices continue to rise there is a risk that consumers in Northern Ireland will face further price hikes in the coming months. These increases come at a time when many household budgets are already stretched thin. The winding down of the furlough scheme and the withdrawal of uplifts to Universal Credit will put further stress on many families in Northern Ireland.
 
This course aims to make delegates aware of how householders can reduce the impact of the energy price rises by using their energy more efficiently, limiting waste, whilst maintaining a warm and comfortable home. 
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		The course covers:

	 

	1. common heating appliances and controls;
1. top tips for reducing energy use;
1. heat loss in the home and how to reduce it;
1. health impacts of living in a cold, damp home;
1. sources of advice and assistance.













				 

			The webinar is 2.5 hrs and will be delivered live via Zoom by our expert tutor to small groups to ensure a good level of interaction and support for learners.
 
Webinar dates
1. Thursday 13th January 2022 — 10:00am -12.30pm
1. Wednesday 26th January 2022 — 2:00pm-4.30pm
 
Free to eligible participants
NEA NI sponsored by Public Health Agency and Belfast Community Planning Partnership under the Belfast Warm and Well project can provide this training FREE for Health & Social Care, housing professionals, community & voluntary organisations within the Belfast Area.
 
If you belong to an organisation outside of the Belfast Area, please contact us, as we may have capacity to provide this training free.
 
Please feel free to share this information with other relevant organisations.
 
For further information and to book a place on the course please contact:
Nichola MacDougall, NEA NI Training Officer,
Tel: 028 9023 9909
E-mail: nichola.macdougall@nea.org.uk
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